Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Education Practices Commission
The Education Practices Commission announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: September 3 – 6, 2019, Education Practices Commission, Tallahassee, Fla. – Due to the impending weather related to Hurricane Dorian, the Education Practices Commission announces all hearings and meetings scheduled for next week in Altamonte Springs are cancelled.

Three educator discipline hearings, one administrator discipline hearing, one Rules Committee meeting, one Chair and Co-Chair Meeting, one All Member Interactive Training Workshop, and the Commission’s semi-annual Business Meeting were scheduled September 3 through 6, 2019, in Altamonte Springs, Florida.

The Commission will send Notices of Cancellation via regular mail and email as well as make individual phone calls to all parties impacted by the cancellation.

PLACE: Embassy Suites Orlando North, 225 Shorecrest Drive, Altamonte Springs, Florida 32701, (407)834-2400

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Cancellation of hearings for September 3-6, 2019.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: 

For more information, you may contact: Lisa Forbess or Gretchen Kelley Brantley at (850)245-0455.
